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Hello everyone!  Wow, the show season has gotten off to a great start.  The 
Mount Juliet show was a record breaker.  There were 147 cars registered on the show 
field that day.  The weather was wonderful, and the people came out.  If this show was 
any indication, this year is shaping up to be a banner year for our club’s shows. 

The next meeting will be on Sunday, June 10 at 2:00 P.M.  We are returning to 
Sunday meetings after a couple of months of Tuesday evening meetings.  We are having 
several new members join the club.  If you know of someone with an interest in old cars 
invite them to our shows and to our next meeting.  Our club is going to continue to grow.  
We all have a love of these old cars, and there are many other folks who would enjoy our 
club also. 
  Our next show is at The Grandville Heritage Day on May 26.  We will need all 
club members to help that day, as it is shaping up to be a large show.  Grandville Heritage 
Day is more than a car show.  We are part of all of the events offered there.  Everyone 
will be able to find something of interest in Grandville that day. 
 On June 2, we are invited to the Hap Motlow meet in Lynchburg.  The cost is 
$10.00 per person.  This is for the Bar B Q lunch at the Jack Daniels Distillery, including 
Lynchburg Lemonade.  You will need to be there by 11:30 A.M. in order to catch the bus 
to the pavilion for lunch.  You can take a tour of the distillery, and be a part of a good car 
show.  The money needs to be sent in by May 23rd.  Mrs. Jones is helping to coordinate 
this event.  You can send the money to: 
Ann Jones 
156 Sunset Drive 
Mt. Juliet, TN 37122 
Or you can get it to me and I will make sure Mrs. Jones gets it.  Please remember that 
reservations and payment must be made by May 23rd! 
 The First Annual Murfreesboro show will be on June 24th.  It will be at the Wilson 
Bank and Trust in Murfreesboro.  This will be our first show in Murfreesboro and we are 
looking forward to a great show and having a good time. 
 We are in the planning stages of a tour to Mr. Don Meadows place.  Mr. 
Meadows is an avid collector of old cars.  He has several Model T’s and Model A’s as 
well as other classic cars.  I would venture to say that Mr. Meadows has one of the most 
extensive car collections in this area.  This will be an event that you will not want to 
miss! 
 Please keep in mind our flagship show in Red Boiling Springs is on September 7th 
and 8th.  It is a two-day show this year.  Registration and flea market on Friday, Sept 7th  
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and on Saturday, Sept 8th registration continuing, with the flea market and the show. 
 Of course there is the Wilson County Fair car show on August 19th.  Gladefest is 
on September 15th and Oktoberfest on Oct. 20th.  More on these upcoming shows at a 
later date.  We have a big year ahead of us!  Mark your calendars now. 
 Our club is growing; and one area, in my opinion, that we have fallen behind in is 
keeping up with modern communication.  This is the Information Age, and so many 
people turn to the internet as a source for almost everything.  In times past, people waited 
for magazines and newspaper articles for announcements and information.  Now people 
turn on their computer and have an amazing amount of information, on any subject,  
literally in front of them in seconds.  The Board passed a motion that we investigate 
establishing an internet presence for our club.  Mr. Charles Waterston has been talking 
with a web designer and we are going to establish a web page for our club.  We are 
looking into hosting services for our site, and hopefully soon we will have our web page 
up and running.  We should be able to offer club information, application forms, email 
addresses for club members, for sale items, and perhaps even some sort of discussion 
forum.  We will let you know what the web address of our club’s site is soon.  As usual, 
if you would like this newsletter delivered to you in an email, as well as receiving one in 
the mail, make sure that I have your email address and I will add it to our mailing list. 
 I started a section in the last newsletter profiling a club member.  For this 
newsletter, I had a time management problem and did not get it ready in time to include 
in this one.  I apologize for that, and will do better in the future. 
 
Please remember to get your money for the Lynchburg tour to Mrs. Jones or myself very 
soon.  The deadline is May 23RD.  My address is: 
Glenn Edwards 
888 Mann RD 
Lebanon, TN 37087 
My phone number is 615-444-7315 
 
 If anyone has material that you would like included in this newsletter in the 
future, let me know. 
 
Glenn Edwards 
                                                
 


